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Honorable Chairs and Most Distinguished Delegates,  

 

First and foremost we hope that everyone is staying safe and strong during this pandemic. It’s been 

almost one year since it started and with vaccinations becoming more and more attainable we hope that it 

won’t be around for long. We would like to offer our most sincere wishes to everyone affected by 

COVID-19. 

The Republic of Iraq was one of the founding members of the United Nations on 21 December 1945. Since 

then, Iraq has been active with its participation in the works of the UN. The UN has endeavored to help the 

middle east and eradicate threats to the peace and safety of our country; now, we wish to play a greater 

role to help and developing nations around the world while tackling every agenda as an issue threatening 

global triumph and unity. In this conference, we will focus on solving problems that come with the crisis and 

improve global governance. 

In this conference, there are important problems that need to be addressed immediately like 

assessing the potential risk of the weaponization of artificial intelligence. This issue is especially important for 

us because we are located in a region where these artificially intelligent weapons are being tested. The use 

of said weapons has major moral flaws. Hence, we encourage all member states to establish stricter 

regulations on this matter. Furthermore, we aim to address any problems concerning our nation or any 

issues concerning our planet's future. 

The delegation of the Republic of Iraq supports how the UN takes action and how these actions 

improve our planet. With confidence, we can say that crises like the one we are currently experiencing can 

be overcome with unity and perseverance. Thus, we wish the house effective and fruitful debates to solve 

the conference’s theme as a goal, Crisis, and achieve Global Governance. 
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